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Ottawa. Oot.12tb.1925.

Sir:-

In reference to your letter of the 7th.

of July last regarding renewal of your timbor

license No.180 I have to state that complaints have

been received that a considerable quantity of the

timber reported cut last season,was taken from trees

of less size than 10 inches at the stump.Your culler

returns appear to corroborade this, especially with

respect to the hardwood timber. further our agent

regorts,after making an exiunination of the words

that under sixe second growth timber had been cut and

a number of loga were left lying in the bush where they

had been out.

until this matter is explained,and proper

o Te daation paid the Departmont is not in a position

to grant renowal of your licence.

Your obedient servant,Allea Mepherson Eeq.
hrill

0N7.

Actg. Asst. Deputy & Secretary.

Indian affairs. (RG 10, volume 2318, Pile 63,375-

6A)
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